
 

St. Jude Thaddeus & 

St. Elizabeth of Hungary 

| St. Jude Thaddeus | 
303 Rocky Avenue 

Cantonment, Florida 32533 
Phone: 850-968-6189 

 
| St. Elizabeth of Hungary | 

3015 St. Elizabeth St. 
Barrineau Park, Florida 32577 

Phone:  850-968-6189 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. George Thekku, Pastor 850-291-1891 

Rev. Mr. McBurnett J. Smith, Jr., Deacon 

Rev. Mr. Bradley Seabrook, Deacon (Retired) 

Secretary  Mrs. Ellie Fitzgerald 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

St. Jude 
Saturday                 4:00 pm Vigil Mass (Confession heard 
                   one half hour before Mass or by       
                                                    appt.) 

 
Sunday                 10:30 am Mass (Confession heard one 
  half hour before Mass or by appt.) 
 
Tuesday  8:30 am Mass  
Wednesday 8:30 am Mass 
Friday                 8:30 am Mass 

 
St. Elizabeth 

Sunday                 8:30 am Mass (Confession heard one
                 half hour before Mass or by appt.) 

 
 
 

SACRAMENTS & SERVICES 
 
Baptisms: Parents must be registered, active members of St.  
Jude Thaddeus or St. Elizabeth of Hungary Parish. 
Pre-baptismal class attendance required. Contact the parish 
office to schedule. 
 
Weddings: Call the parish office to schedule first meeting 
with the Pastor at least 6 months in advance. 
 
Funerals: Contact the parish office for priest availability and 
funeral arrangements. Call the priests direct if the parish 
office is closed. 

New to the Parish? 
New family registration forms are available  

in the back of the church or you may  
request one from the parish office. 

PROGRAMS & PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
 
Religious Education  Rachel Bradley 850-968-6189 
Knights of Columbus Joe Zolciak 850-346-3000 
Ladies Altar Society Lynn Sonderman      619-314-0416 
                                            Gwen Smith               240-463-8106 
Parish Youth Group Mary Holley-Lewis 850-346-2797 

The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has  
established Victim Assistance Coordinators, who are experienced and trained counselors,  available to help anyone who has been 
sexually abused by a priest, deacon or other church personnel in Northwest Florida.  Our coordinator for our area is Dr. Louis Makarowski 
(850-477-7181). 

Parish Office Hours 
Tuesday,  Wednesday, &  Friday: 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Email: office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

~Two Churches-One Parish~ 

June 2, 2024 
The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ 
Corpus Christi 

To donate online, please visit our website at: 
https://stjude.ptdiocese.org/egiving/ 

Follow us on Facebook at:  
www.facebook.com/stjudeandstelizabeth 



MASS SCHEDULE 
 Tuesday, June 4,  8:30 AM Mass *also online 

 Wednesday, June 5,  8:30 AM Mass *also online  
 Friday, June 7, 5:30 PM Mass and Adoration*also online 

 Saturday, June 8, 4:00 PM Mass* also online 
 Sunday, June 9, 8:30 AM Mass 

  Sunday, June 9, 10:30 AM  Mass* also online 

Online Masses will be held on ZOOM. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09    

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

 Upcoming Events 
*June 2@ 8:30 AM:  Baptisms at St. Elizabeth 
*June 4@ 6:00 AM:  Men of St. Joseph Group 
*June 4@ 12:30 PM:  Caring Coach 
*June 7@5:30 PM:  First Friday Mass & Adoration at St.  Jude.    
                                    First Friday Rosary at 7:00 PM at St. Elizabeth.   
                   No 8:30 am Mass Friday, June 7th. 

 

  

 Mass Intentions 

St Jude Saturday:  In Memory of Ada Landry requested by Cheryl 
Gremillion. 
St Elizabeth Sunday:  In Memory of Eleanor Collie requested by 
Linda Collie. 
St Jude Sunday:  In Memory of Norlando Perea, Sr. requested by 
Pilar Perea 
St Jude Tuesday:  In Memory of Mary Cresence Graham, Gilbert 
Arthur Heilman, & Robert Gregory Dalrymple 
St Jude Wednesday:  In Memory of Joseph Gregg, Mary Webb, & 
Lou Anna Guidry Angelle 

Offertory Report  5-26-24    

*The Offertory Report now includes the Vanco totals*                

                 Offertory     Contin.      Capital            Bldg         Other 
                                                    Campaign         Fund          
St Jude   $2052.98       $10.00     $666.50       $1177.21    $51.38 
 
St Elizabeth $836.00     $0            $200.00       $110.00     $0     

 THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  
(CORPUS CHRISTI) 

I will take the cup of salvation, and call on the name of the Lord. 
Psalm 116: 12-13, 15-16, 17-18 

850-968-6189                          June 2, 2024             stjude.ptdiocese.org              

office@stjude.ptdiocese.org 

“JUNE: MINISTRY APPRECIATION MONTH” 

CSA UPDATE 

TOTAL PLEDGE 

                   GOAL       TOTAL PLEDGE     RECEIVED  COUNT 

St Jude          $13,500.00      $10996.13         $9416.13      40 

St Elizabeth   $3,000.00       $4132.75           $3032.75      18  

Holy Rosary on Zoom Every Wednesday evening at 7:00 all are 

invited to pray the Holy Rosary with parishioners, friends and 

family around the world.  Just send them the address and invite 

them  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?

pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09   

Meeting ID: 294 218 1244    Password: 063391 

ings from 9:00 to 10:15 and RCIA meets on Wednesday evening 

morning at 6:00 am at St. Jude Parish Hall for an hour of deep-

Capital Campaign Update 

Our 3 Year Capital Campaign for our new Family Life Center began in 
March of 2022 and will end in March of 2025.  As we are in the last 
year of our Capital Campaign, updates will be included in the bulletin 
on a weekly basis.  We are so grateful for so many who have made a 
Capital Campaign Pledge.  If you have not made a pledge or contribut-
ed to the Capital Campaign and would like to,  it is not too late!  
Pledge cards will remain available at the back of the church and can 
be placed in the offertory basket.  If you have any questions about 
the Capital Campaign or about your pledge, please call the parish 
office. 
Total Amount Pledged:  $527,087.50 
Total Remaining:  $155,246.00 
End Date of Capital Campaign:  March 31, 2025 

BUILDING UPDATE TOWN HALL 

Please come to the Town Hall on June 23rd at 12:00 pm at St. 

Jude Parish Hall.  The builder from D&B Builders will be there 

to give us a full update on the progress of our new Family Life  

Center.   Lunch will be served.  Please sign up at Mass this 

weekend so that we know how much food to prepare. 

Monthly Total Income & Expense Report for St. Jude 

Total Income for April 2024:  $11,864.00  

Total Expenses for April 2024:  $14,962.35.   

Net Income for April 2024:  $-3,098.35 

Monthly Total Income & Expense Report for St. Elizabeth 

Total Income for April 2024:  $3,800.00 

Total Expenses for April 2024:  $5,777.80 

Net Income for April 2024:  $-1,977.80 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2942181244?pwd=d3hSUnlXY1JlTzlZTm4TjJNYWp3QT09


 
 
1. St. Jude Altar Flowers this week are provided by Cheryl  

Gremillion in Memory of Ada Landry. 
2. St. Elizabeth Altar Flowers this week are provided by Alicia 

Poston in Memory of David Poston. 
3.  The Caring Coach will be at St. Jude Tuesday, June 4th at 

12:30 pm. 
4. The Second Collection this weekend is for the Contingency 

Fund. 

*PARISH NEWS*  MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 
 Light on top of  the Hill – Updates & 

Tidbits  

St. Jude & St. Elizabeth New Community  

Center Project 

We are looking for help at the Wahoos Concession Stand on 

Friday, June 21st.  Arrive at 4 pm.  Wear your church shirt or 

dark blue t-shirt and closed toe shoes that are comfortable.  

Shorts, capris or pants are welcome but no jeans.  Anyone 

available please contact Rachel Bradley at 850 777-7244  or 

Lisa McCullough at 850 712-6871.  Thank you! 

Together, Sharing our Faith, Building our Vision 

Please consider donating to the Burse Club, which helps the 

education of our future priests.  Envelopes and forms are 

available at the back of the church and can be given to Dale 

Schmeidler (St. Jude) or Barbara Carnley (St. Elizabeth) or put 

in the offertory basket.  Thank you for supporting the 

education of our future priests!

Religious Education 
CCD/Religious Educators needed for the upcoming 

Religious Educational Year starting in August 2024.  No  

experience is necessary.  Text or call Rachel Bradley for details 

at 850-777-7244. 

Anyone interested in learning more about the Catholic Faith?  

Please plan to register and attend our next RCIA season which 

will start in September 2024.  Text or call Rachel Bradley for 

details at 850-777-7244. 

Powerpoint Ministry 

The Powerpoint Ministry is made up of several people who rotate 

every week, thereby lessening the amount of time that is involved.  

They make a powerpoint, either from scratch or from a template and 

present the powerpoint at either Saturday or Sunday Mass at St. Jude 

from a shared laptop.  Their mission is to engage the community in 

prayer, liturgy and music throughout Mass.  Their goal is to make the 

parts of the Mass more accessible and easier to engage in.  Even those 

who are not “tech savvy” volunteer, as the group supports and helps 

one another in this Ministry.  This Ministry is a rewarding experience 

to those who want to make it easier for others to participate in Mass.  

If you are interested in joining this Ministry or would like more  

information, please call the parish office.   

First Friday Rosary Ministry 

The First Friday Rosary started pre-Covid and ceased during Covid 19. 
It was resurrected later and it is still going. Pre-Covid there was actual-

ly a portable campfire and then a kerosene lantern.  Now we meet 
every First Friday of the month at various locations.  The most popular 

location is St. Elizabeth's parking lot between the church and the 
graveyard. Some come early to pay respect to friends that have 

passed. We bring lawn chairs (don't worry we bring extras) and sit in a 
circle and those that desire announce intentions that we will pray for 
during the Rosary. The ‘campfire' consists of a very large candle which 
is easier to transport.  After the Rosary many people stay and socialize. 

If the weather is bad we go inside the church.  All are  
welcome to come and pray the Holy Rosary with us! Our next Rosary is 

Friday, June 7th at St. Elizabeth at 7:00 pm. 

June:  Ministry Appreciation Month 

During the month of June we will be highlight-

ing a few ministries each week.  We are so 

grateful for all of those who lead various minis-

tries in our parish.  It is through ministry that 

we grow together as a community and that we 

learn to serve others, thereby deepening our  

relationship with God. 

Religious Education Ministry 

RCIA-Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

Each class session is a process of teaching the Catholic reli-

gion to any individual who has the desire to gather infor-

mation based on the Catholic teaching to enrich & embrace 

a stronger understanding of the Catholic faith and incorpo-

rate into their daily lives.  The Goal of RCIA is to bring indi-

viduals into a relationship with Christ through a sacramen-

tal formation process.  Class sessions are taught by various 

individuals who devote and donate their time and efforts to 

anyone who attends. Each class lasts an hour and sessions 

run 30-34 weeks.   Zoom is also available.  

CCD-Confraternity of Christian Doctrine simply Catechism 

Each year there is a “Welcome” party to kick off the new 
year. We have a “meet & greet” between teachers, stu-

dents, & parents. On this day, all paperwork is explained &  
completed according to the Diocese requirements.   

All teachers have a background check & fingerprinted to  
ensure that all our students are safe from harm.  Class  

sessions are arranged by grade, age, & individual competen-
cies. Group teachings & special sessions as well as class-

room settings are ways the Catholic teachings are delivered 
to the students.  There is always a Huge need for Teachers. 

At the present, we have 3 individuals who have volunteered 
to help teach the children who are the future of the church.  
If you are interested in volunteering for either of these Min-

istries or would like more information, please contact  
Director of Religious Education, Rachel Bradley at  

850-777-7244. 



St Jude Thaddeus and St Elizabeth Pastoral Council Meeting  

Minutes 5/28/2024  

1.    Prayer by Father George and the Council. 

2.    Roll Call. Mike Gaffney, John Kittrell, Barbara Korinchak, Joe Sonderman, Chuck Strahota, Shawn 

Engel, Kimberly Crate, Rachel Bradley. Bold indicates absent. 

3.    Financial Report - Joey Boehm 

    May 28 2024 

                                St. Elizabeth Fiscal YTD    St. Jude Fiscal YTD 

Total Income  55,336.22    304,634.20 

Building Fund              2,100.00    146,636.73 

Expenses   49,581.40    109,359.79 

Depreciation      3941.90        3,640.90 

Net     (257.08)          44,996.85 

Contingency Fund   1,066.00        7,135.00 

    CSA as of 5/26/234 

Goal   3000.00    13500.00 

Received  2882.75                9416.13 

CSA Rebate        

4.   Building Project – Joan Wallace reported on the progress. The builders received the 35% drawing of 

the design phase. The Architect is 90% complete with plans.  When the parishioners gathered to vote for 

the colors and floor for the new building, most chose the same colors for the new building.  There will be a 

Town Hall on June 23.  The builder will be present to answer questions. There will be schematic drawings 

as well as site maps and renderings of the building. 

5.    Knights of Columbus Report – The Knights handled parking and beverage sales at the Music Fest.  

Plans are under way for the Christmas Raffle. 

6.    Ladies Group St. Jude – Lynn Sonderman.  The Ladies are on summer break.  They are planning the 

annual Belk Day Certificate sales.  

7.    Maintenance/upkeep – St. Jude - Mark O’Hara, St. Elizabeth – Chuck Strahota. There was a 

discussion of preventative maintenance and reporting for all items that need checked. The Knights will 

discuss developing and implementing a preventive maintenance schedule for St. Jude 

8.   New Business – There was a discussion about changing the format for the financial reports in the 

weekly bulletin. In addition to what we already publish, the total monthly income and expenses for each 

church will also be posted in the bulletin. 

9.  Father’s Report – The implementation of the plan for creating a prayerful environment before mass at 

St. Jude has been going well.  There was a discussion about the Grab-n-Go fundraiser.  In 22 months we 

have had 8 Grab-n-Go’s and have raised $10,671.00.  We have had one No Bake Bake Sale raising 

$1153.00.  We have had 48 Concession stands raising $43,654.54.  We have had 2 Mardi Gras parties 

raising $2605.00.  We have had 2 Octoberfest’s raising $3582.00.  We have had 1 Restaurant Night 



raising $147.98.  Our Amazon Smile total is $239.49 and our profit from the St. Jude & St. Elizabeth blue 

t-shirts is $250.00.  Our Music Fest raised $11,474.75.  Some members shared that we are focusing only 

on our parish and suggested that we need to reach out to the wider community.  It was decided to pause 

the Grab-n-Go meals until September.  Rachel Bradley and Barbara Korinchak agreed to organize a 

Grab-n-Go for the wider community.  There was a discussion about the disposition of the stage. We 

purchased the stage with the intention of using it for our festivals and activities and renting it out.   As per 

the Diocesan insurance policy, we are unable to rent it out and so a few members of our parish decided 

to buy the stage from the church at the same amount we paid for the stage and they will rent it out and 

the proceeds will go to the St. Jude and St. Elizabeth Building Fund.  The Parish Council agreed to sell 

the stage.  There was an evaluation of the Music Festival and the council members shared the 

accomplishments and the areas needed for improvement when we have another festival.  There will be 

more discussion about it after the music festival core group of volunteers evaluation on 5/31/24.   

 Next meeting is 7/23 at St. Elizabeth.  Father closed with a prayer.  



 

 

 

To purchase an Ad or for more information, call the Parish Office 

at 850-968-6189 

Ad submitted by St. Jude Parishioner,  

Brandy Volion 


